
A visit from Trees Atlanta 
February 22, 2017 

Today the Blue Room got a visit from 

Trees Atlanta! Colby joined us for our 

morning meeting for a lively 

discussion with the children on the 

subject of trees, and then we went 

out to have a look at our very own 

growing trees on and surrounding 

the playscape. Since the trees were 

planted this past December, we have 

yet to see them with any leaves or 

flowers. The children are excited to 

see what the approaching Spring will 

bring for our trees!




